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Comments: AS an aging avid mountain biker I have recently purchased a class 1 e-mountain bike to allow myself

the ability to continue to get out on the trails and ride and enjoy the awesome recreational experience that

mountain biking gives me an many others like me! I am of the opinion that Class 1 e-mountain bikes should be

allowed on all trails that are approved for conventional mountain bikes. I have shared the trails with hundreds of

mountain bikers in the past couple years and do not see why this should be a problem. Thanks for this

opportunity to share my thoughts and feelings about this very important issue. 


